
The children had a big 
surprise this month and got 
the opportunity to see a 
rare sight. We discovered 
some wood beetle larvae 
inside a rotting stump. They 
were fascinated by the 
shape, colour and movement. 

It’s been a while but we 
returned to Harborne 

Walkway for a trip with 
some of the toddlers and 

preschoolers. They 
discovered a den and 

were engrossed on 
collecting stones in the 

stream, using their 
fishing nets. 



In the last couple of weeks 
the children have been 
harvesting sunflower seeds 
from the sunflower heads 
as well as some potatoes 
they had planted. 

This month we started 
Forest School sessions 
with the babies and 
they have been enjoying 
exploring the space. 
They have particularly 
enjoyed using the mud 
kitchen area and 
transferring water 
mixed with herbs from 
different containers. 
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